
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2014 

 

 

 

ATTENTION 

 
The Board of Police Commissioners regularly scheduled meeting for Wednesday, February 5, 

2014, at 5:00 pm in the Erlingheuser Room has been canceled due to the forecasted inclement 

weather.  The next regular meeting will be held Wednesday, March 5, 2014.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Lester 

Recording Secretary 

Board of Police Commissioners/Traffic Authority 


